I, Nadine Flynn, of Oneida, will be running for the board of the Oneida City School District. I am a graduate of Oneida High School and lived in Oneida for 20 years before moving to Syracuse. I recently moved back to the area 4 years ago with my family. I graduated from Syracuse University with a bachelor’s degree in social work. I am currently employed at Syracuse University. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I live in Oneida with my husband Mark. We have five children, with two of them currently enrolled in the district.

